

3940 Euclid Avenue · Cleveland, Ohio 44115 · Phone (216) 391-1260

December 11, 1978

Kelly Andrews 7016 Montauk Drive Richmond VA 23225

Dear Kelly:

I am in receipt of your letter of October 22nd. Thank you for your interest in WBBG (formerly WMGC).

The station changed owners in May of this year and also changed it's format from beautiful music to talk.

Again, thank you for your interest and this is a verfication of your report.

Cordially,

Susan Pakis Secretary to

Thomas J. Embrescia

Dusan Pakes

General Manager

S/